
Monday 20th  

F5 & 6 Trip to France Leaves 

12.35pm No School Council (F2-6) 

12.35pm F4 Sports Club 

3.30-4.15pm Library Club (Rec—F2) 

7.45pm Parents’ Committee Meeting 
  

Tuesday 21st 

8.00am No F4 Prep Club 

12.35pm No F4 - 6 Recorders  

2.30-3pm KG Stretch & Grow 

3.45-4.30pm No F1&2 Sports Club 
  

Wednesday 22nd 

12.35pm No F3-6 Chess Club 

2.30-3.00pm KG Ballet 

2.30pm EYFS Meeting 

3.15pm U9 A&B Rounders v Terra Nova (A) 

3.30-4pm Reception Ballet 

4-4.30pm F1&2 Street Dance 
  

Thursday 23rd 

12.35pm Rec – F2 Puzzle Club 

12.35pm No Chamber Choir  

3.45-4.15pm F1&2 Tennis 

4.15-5pm F3&4 Tennis 

4-5pm No F5 Maths Club  

  

Friday 24th  

F5 & 6 Trip to France Returns 

8.10am No ICT KS2 Club 

10.35am No F3-6 Library Club 

12.35pm No F3-6 Friday Fiddlers 

1pm No String Starters  

4-5pm No F3 & 4 Sports Club 

4-5pm No F5 & 6 Cricket 

School finishes for half term—late class will run 

Brainteaser of the Week 

 
What can you do with a mobile phone? 

 

What’s On Next Week? 

Merits and Courtesies 

Gold Merit  

F1 Sophie 

Silver Merit  

F3 Saara 

F2 Gabriella, Vanessa 

Bronze Merit  

F2 Sophie 

Silver Courtesy  

F3 Saara 

Bronze Courtesy  

F4 Lydia, Kirstin, Charlotte 

F2 Sadie, Alyssia, Hallie 

Brownies 
There will be no Brownies this week due to the French Trip.  Brown-

ies will resume after half term. 

Happy Birthday to . . . 
 

Imogen in F1, who was 6 on Saturday 

Grandparents’ Assembly 
Thank you to all of the lovely grandparents who came and supported 

our assembly this morning.  It’s a real thrill for the children to be able 

to show their loved ones where they learn and who their friends and 

teachers are. 

 

We were delighted that over 50 grandparents came and spent the first 

part of this morning with us. 

 

If anyone knows who the grandfather was who chased a thief down 

Grove Avenue, please can you let us know.  He was able to help the 

Police catch a man who had stolen a phone from a local shop and we 

would love to know which of our grandparents it was.  Thank you 

also to Olivia in F2’s mum who called the Police. 

Black Shoes 
In talking to parents it is quite clear that it is becoming more difficult 

to source brown shoes even though we can help with supplier details, 

if required.   

 

We will therefore be changing from brown to black shoes in Septem-

ber 2013 although there will be a period of one academic year (2013-

14) when the children will be allowed to wear their existing brown 

shoes before changing to black shoes. 

 

Please ensure that your child is wearing plain black shoes (not patent) 

and that they are school shoes, not ballet shoes.  As always, please 

can you make sure that your child’s shoes are polished before coming 

to School. 


